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August 10, 1989

Mohamed M, Shanbaky, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Nuclear Repulatory Commission

475 Allendale Poad

King of Prussia, Pa 19406

Dear Mr, Shanbaky:

In reply to your recent letter, I wish to answer as follows:

A, Ve have converted all our Hepatitis testing to
EIA rather then RIA methods, We are staggering
the orders for the larger kits (T/3 Uptake and T/4)
instead of receiving several in the same shipment,

In addition, we have obtained the forms (received
8-10-89) to apply for a license that would cover
amounts of radiocisotopes in excess of 200 uCi,

We shall continue to monitor our total isotope on

hand to determine if the upgraded license is necesstary,

B, 1 must apologize for neglecting to inform the NRC
of our change in location, but we simply did not
reread the license since we received it in 1981 and
had forgotten about the need to report chanpes,

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate
to let me know,

Yours truly,

T LR
2eCrin L RISt
leonard Feinberg, Ph.D
Vice President

2000 Hartel Complex, Levittown, PA 19057
1.800 - 544 - 9348/215 - 943 - 0700
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